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NATIONAL EXECUTIVE BOARD FACILITY TOUR
Following the Semi-Annual Meeting of the Local Unions the National Executive Board (NEB) toured the New Orleans P&DC with Local 312 President Troy 
Davis. The NEB was greeted by several Mail Handlers during the tour. NPMHU Vice President Central Region and Women’s Committee Chairperson June Harris 
stopped by the facilities Lactation Room a designed private accommodation for pumping mothers. 

NALC RALLY CAPITOL HILL 
National Secretary-Treasurer Kevin Tabarus spoke at a rally to stop postal 
privatization hosted by the National Association of Letter Carriers on 
Capitol Hill. 

USPS CAPITOL HILL ROUNDTABLE DISCUSSION
National President Paul Hogrogian along with the heads of other postal 
unions participated in a roundtable discussion on provisions set to be 
included in the budget reconciliation package. 
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